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News from the Fall Luncheon 
& Annual Meeting

Helene Michaels thanks Kathy Reynolds for 
her service to the PD Women’s Club

Members enjoying a wonderful luncheon.
Thanks to our fantastic Social Committee!

Out-going club president Kathy Reynolds
 and In-coming president Michele Davis

On October 17 PD Women’s Club members came together for fun 
and business.  During a delicious luncheon at Tidepointe we all 
enjoyed meeting new members, swapping summer stories and 
making plans to enjoy upcoming Interest Group events. Thank you 
to our wonderful Social Committee for arranging a wonderful Fall 
Lunchoen! 
The club’s Annual Meeting was held immediately following the 
luncheon.  Club members elected the following slate of officers for 
2019-2021:

President:  Michele Davis
Vice-President: Nancy Soifer
Secretary: Cindy Sheppard

Treasurer: Kerry Case
Advisor: Kathy Reynolds

Congratulations, and thank you to these fantastic women who 
have stepped forward to lead the PD Women’s Club. 
A very special “Thank You” to out-going president, Kathy 
Reynolds!  We sincerely appreciate all your efforts in moving our 
club forward.  Our club is bigger and better than ever, thanks to 
Kathy and all the hard-working Board Members, Committee 
Chairs and Interest Group Leaders.
During the Annual Meeting the membership also approved 
revisions to the PDWC By-laws. A link to the revised By-Laws can 
be found on the new PDWC web-site, pdwc.wildapricot.org 
under the Archives tab.



Executive Board

President: Michele Davis
3 Stratford Lane 
 843-715-9579

davis1622@twc.com

Vice President: Nancy Soifer
9 Fairway Court
843-785-9072

yogagranny@live.com

Secretary: Cindy Sheppard
19 Arthur Hills Court 

843-384-6954
catinosheppard@yahoo.com

Treasurer: Kerry Case
30 Swing About 
 512-577-7305
843-422-9756

kerrycase@yahoo.com

Advisor: Kathy Reynolds
1 Masters Court  
678-643-6261

pdwc.kathy@gmail.com

Standing Committees
Historian: 

Nancy Soifer
9 Fairway Ct   843-785-9072

yogagranny@live.com

Membership:
Jennifer Brown   

14 Port Tack  717-887-5653
spartina3784@gmail.com

Member Directory:
Valorie Morrissey

10 Full Sweep 484-995-3338
valorie.morrissey@gmail.com

Newsletter: Eileen Durkin
10 Galleon   570-460-2878
eileen.durkin54@gmail.com

Social: Patty Daniels
11 Galleon   843-290-8416
pattypodolak@gmail.com

Tech Advisor:
Debbie Wenner-Waterman

123 Mooring Bouy 
843-341-5846 

debbie.wenner@roadrunner.com

PD WOMEN’S CLUB IS  ON-LINE!

CHECK OUT OUR NEW WEBSITE
pdwc.wildapricot.org

Featuring:
Calendar of Events

Online payment for Events
 Interest Group Leader Contact Info

Membership Forms
Board Member Contact Info

Archive of Club Documents & Newsletters

Thank you Debbie Wenner-Waterman, our Tech Advisor, and 
everyone who worked so hard to make this possible!

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS!!
Maggie Bailey Sigrid Kueng
Maureen Bosart Laurice Newlin
Karen Callihan Linda Perrone
Carol Carey Sandra Strissel
Barbara Derrer Jackie Spooner Wilhoit
DeeDee Finison Melody Zanotti
Kristin Huffman

Be sure to welcome these ladies when you meet them at 
Interest Group events or just walking through the 

neighborhood!

Find your neighbors' and friend’s contact information in the 

2019-2020 Membership Directory
available on-line at pdwc.wildapricot.org 
Print copies available at the Holiday Tea.  

Thanks to Valorie Morrissey and Jennifer Brown for their hard 
work putting together the Directory!



Interest Group News

Attention All Mah Jongg players….

A big thank you to all our Mah Jongg players, friends, and relatives who ordered their 2019 Mah Jongg cards 
with our group last year. Every year it keeps getting better.  We are proud to send a $343.00 check, which is 
$14.00 more than last year’s, to the Hilton Head Humane Association (HHHA) from the National Mah Jongg 
League.  Franny Gerthoffer, HHHA Executive Director, and all the animals also thank you.    
The year is flying by so quickly and it’s hard to believe it’s already time to start putting together our 2020 card 
order. 
                   Each large print card is still $9.00
                   Each standard print card is still $8.00
The National Mah Jongg League requests only one payment for each group order. If you’d like to order with 
our group (and we hope you will), please make your check payable to ELLEN STEELE, and drop it off or send 
to 33 Starboard Tack, Hilton Head Island, SC 29928.  If you will be ordering with us for the first time, please 
be sure to include your home and email addresses.  A phone number would also be helpful in case we need 
to reach you. And if you’ve moved or have family and friends who play we’d love to have you all order with our 
group.  The National Mah Jongg League sends the cards directly to everyone’s home so it doesn’t matter how 
near or far you/they live to order with us.   It would be amazing if we could send the HHHA an even bigger 
check next year!!!
 Please send your payment to Ellen by Friday, January 24, 2020.  Although we order at the beginning of the 
year, we won’t receive our new cards until about April 1.  
Thank you so much for joining us in helping keep our animal friends safe and happy until they find their forever 
home.   
 
Jan Martin and Ellen Steele
 Thank 

You!

Lunch and a Movie ladies enjoying luxury seating!  Thanks 
for sending the photo, Michele!

Remember to send your Interest Group photos for the next 
issue of The Wave.  We would love to see what your group 
has been doing!  Email to eileen.durkin54@gmail.com.  

Thanks!

Don’t Forget….
Holiday Tea reservations are due Dec. 2nd.  Visit 
our website, pdwc.wildapricot.org  to make your 

make your reservation and pay online!


